



RECEIVED

AUG 1 1 2011

CLERK'S OFFICE

P.O Box 452 Barrie Ontario L4M 4T7

> Phone (705) 726-1181 Fax (705)726-1463

August 8, 2011

Dawn McAlpine City Clerk The City of Barrie 70 Collier Street Barrie, ON L4M 4T5

Colours of Music - September 23 to October 2, 2011

Dear Ms. McAlpine,

We are about to present our 9th Colours of Music and request the opportunity to briefly address city council to make them aware of the event and our success to-date.

We would suggest Monday September 12th – but look forward to hearing from you as to what date would be appropriate. We understand there is no council meeting September 5th for Labour Day.

Look forward to hearing from you.

**Bruce Owen** 

Visit our website at www.coloursofmusic.ca